
 

Driffield Junior School   
 

7th May 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I have organised to take a coach load of children to Hull New Theatre on the evening of Thursday 20th 
June to see The Wizard of Oz (leaving school at 6pm) – please see the text below: 

 
With lavish, professional sets, designer costumes, a glorious, enthusiastic young cast, including an adorable dog, 
and a team of munchkins, this show has earned itself a cult following with audiences travelling many miles to watch 
this magical story unfold. 

Every song is well known and everyone loves to sing-a-long to Somewhere Over The Rainbow, Ding Dong! The 
Witch Is Dead, If I Only Had A Brain, If I Only Had A Heart, If I Only Had The Nerve, We’re Off To See The Wizard 
(Follow The Yellow Brick Road), The Jitterbug, and The Merry Old Land of Oz – we guarantee to take you on a 
wonderful journey along the yellow brick road to the mystical Emerald City. 

Come along and be enchanted by Glinda our ‘Good Fairy from the East’ and join in the pantomime boos against 
the Wicked Witch of the West, whilst Dorothy, along with Toto and her friends the Tinman, Scarecrow and Lion, 
search for their own wishes. 

Following last year’s highly acclaimed and hugely successful Legally Blonde, the same production team have got 
together again and look forward to welcoming you to Hull New Theatre for this spectacular glimpse into 
Munchkinland and the city of Oz. 

This is a real treat for the whole family which will guarantee to get you tapping your feet and clicking your heels, 
sending you ‘somewhere over the rainbow’ where there is ‘no place like home’…………… 

There are limited places available so the visit will be on a ‘first come, first served’ basis.  The visit 
will cost £20 in total. This includes the cost of coach travel and ticket price. We anticipate that we will 
return to school at approximately 10.30pm. 

If you wish your child to go on the visit, please complete and return the slip below as soon as possible. 
Once the visit is full we will put a message on the app and website.  

Since this visit is not curriculum linked and is taking place out of school time, unfortunately there are no 
concessions for children who receive free school meals, so you should include full payment of £20 with 
the slip. Places cannot be reserved without payment. 

Further details will be sent home nearer to the visit for those who are successful in securing a place and 
unsuccessful applicants will be notified. 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Linda Laird 
Headteacher 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Driffield Junior School   
 

Wizard of Oz visit – Hull New Theatre – Thursday 20th June 2019 
 
Name ………………………………………………………..……….     Class……………. 
                would like to participate in the visit to Hull New Theatre. 
 
I enclose full payment of £20. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………….. (Parent/Carer)  Date…………………… 


